

SOUTHERN COUNTJES ARCHERY SOCJETY



Liaison Officer

Mrs Katy Lipscomb
21 Patterdale Drive
Peterborough
Cambs
PE4 7Z:U
01733 570 924
judges@scasarchery.org.uk

Chairman
Mr Graham Potts
37 Radnor Road,
Bracknell,
Berkshire.
RG12 9FD
01344 452 718
graham@pottsy.me.uk

26th September 2018

Dear Colleagues,

Please find below a few bits of information to keep you up to date with the latest news.

1) Judge Changes and news

Unfortunately, a couple of Judges are not renewing their SCAS membership so are leaving us but definitely not Judging.

Ted Tricker is moving to EMAS in the near future, we wish him the best of luck in his new life.

Julie Coates moved to the Northern Counties earlier in the year, so has now moved her membership to NCAS. She will be missed in but I am sure NCAS will welcome her with open arms.

2) Renewal

It is that time of year again. Please make sure that you renew your AGB membership and if needed renew your SCAS membership. Archery GB are again allowing you to download your membership card to your smart phone – a great feature. Don't forget that at all tournaments you should show your card to the COJ/other Judges.

3) Seminars

The Candidate Seminar at Lilleshall on the 13th October and the Regional Preparation Seminar at Lilleshall on the 14th October are now open for booking on Sport:80. The courses cost £40, to book sign on at https://agb.sport80.com then click Events.

4) Judge Newsletter from the Judges Working Group

Hopefully you all received the new Judge Newsletter from the Judges Working Group or if you did not you have amended your settings so you will receive them in future. Please make sure you can receive them as they will provide important information and if it has been circulated in the newsletter I will not be circulating it again.

5) National Tournaments

As per the Working Group Newsletter the invitation for National Tournaments is now available. You can select the National Tournaments you which to apply for by following this link -

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfhq6aDsnT9uZAeRXJuSNSAxJ2uAnUqlhyULDF 0PcVOugbpmA/viewform

The deadline for applications is 10 October 2018. If you change your mind you can re-submit your form, or please email judges@archerygb.org with the changes that need making and we will ensure these get considered.

The Invitation is open to all Judges regardless of Grade, but priority will be given to National and Regional Judges particularly those that are looking to progress or have been recently upgraded

6) WA Bylaws

World Archery have issued some new bylaws. PLEASE NOTE THAT SOME OF THESE DO NOT COME INTO EFFECT UNTIL 1ST APRIL 2019.

Effective immediately

Book 2 5.3.1.1 and 5.5.1.3 - Introduction of records for Mixed Team

Book 2 9.1.1.7.1 and 9.1.1.7.2 - Minimum distances for 3D

Book 4 22.1.5.5 and 22.2.3.5 – Clarification on sight marks

Book 4 22.6.3 – Written memoranda on Field

Effective from 1st April 2019

Book 2 7.1.1.7 – Target Number positioning.

Book 3 20.1.1 – Change to dress regulations for undershirts in Finals – Please note that at UK tournaments the AGB Dress Regulations apply so this rule is only included information.

7) Important Dates for your Diary

Just a reminder of some important dates

13th October 2018 - Candidate and Candidate Youth Judge Seminars at Lilleshall

14th October 2018 – Regional Judge Preparation Seminar at Lilleshall

12th January 2019 – SCAS Judge Conference at Stevenage

3rd March 2019 – National Judge Conference at Newcastle

If you have any questions or problems, please do not hesitate to contact me, Graham or Hannah.

Kind regards

Katy Lipscomb